
 
THE CORPORATION OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF MCDOUGALL 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of 
McDougall proposes to enact a by-law to declare to be surplus and to stop up, 
close and sell part of an Original Shore Road Allowance set out and described as 
follows: 
 
Part of the Original Shore Road Allowance laid out along the shore of Mill Lake in 
front of Part of Lot 24, in Concession 4, in the geographic Township of McDougall, 
now in the Municipality of McDougall, in the District of Parry Sound, designated as 
Part 8 on 42R-20031 received and deposited September 9, 2013, in the Land 
Registry Office for the Land Titles Division of Parry Sound. 
 
The proposed By-Law will come before the said Council for consideration at its 
regular meeting to be held at the Municipal Office, in the Municipality of McDougall 
at 5 Barager Boulevard, McDougall, Ontario, P2A 2W9, on the 20th day of 
November, 2024 at the hour of 7:00 o’clock in the evening, and at that time, the 
Council will consider the comments, submitted in writing, of any person or by his, 
her or its Counsel, solicitor, or agent regarding any person who claims that his, her 
or its land will be prejudicially affected. 
Written comments must be submitted to the person named below at the address 
indicated below by the 13th day of November, 2024 at 4:30 o’clock in the afternoon. 
 
Dated at the Municipality of McDougall this 16th day of October, 2024. 
 
 
Lori West, Clerk 
Municipality of McDougall 
5 Barager Blvd 
McDougall, Ontario 
P2A 2W9 
lwest@mcdougall.ca 
 
 

 

  



 
 


